





separate dwellings (or a mid-century neighborhood), churches, commercial struct s (store, motel,
strip mall, etc.), and a school, community building, or industrial related prc rty. Connie Haire
suggested adding Tim Osment to the committee, he is local to the area and has knowledge in  iting
and history. In addition, Odell Thompson is a local architect and could bring perspective on the
buildings as he did the renovation on the Hooper House.

Adjournment:
With no further business, the meeting adjourned at 6:28 p.m.



